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September 15, 2024 
 

EndoPAT2000™ End-of-Life Notice in Japan 

We thank you for your trust and confidence in our devices, as evidenced by your purchase of the 
EndoPAT2000™. 

This notice informs you that the EndoPAT2000™ has reached its end-of-life (EOL) status in Japan as 
of September 15, 2024; we are no longer manufacturing this device.  

Please note that Itamar Medical Ltd. (“ZOLL Itamar”) still intends to continue manufacturing and 
selling EndoPAT™ probes (AC1600005). 

ZOLL Itamar remains committed to supporting our customers. From the date of this letter until 15 
March 2027, ZOLL Itamar will use commercially reasonable efforts to provide technical support 
services to EndoPAT2000™ devices, in accordance with the applicable warranty terms. Such support 
during this period is subject to our ability to maintain the necessary inventory of spare parts 
throughout this period. As of 15 March 2027, we will no longer provide any technical support 
services for EndoPAT2000™ in Japan. 

 

Sincerely, 

Eilon Livne, 
VP, Business Development  
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